## MILTON TOWNSHIP VOTING REMINDS

November 4, 2025 Special Election

## Election Day Voting Polls are open Tuesday November 4, 2025 from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM

- Absentee Ballots can be dropped off in the State approved ballot box in front of the Township Building at 7023 Cherry Ave., Kewadin 24/7 until 8:00PM on November 4, 2025.
- The Township Clerk's office will be open Saturday November 1, 2025 from 9am-5pm for any last minute registrations or absentee ballots.
- The Public Accuracy Test of the voting machine/ tabulator for the November 4, 2025 Election will be held at the Milton Township Office Building, 7023 Cherry Ave., Kewadin on Wednesday, October 8, 2025 at 10:00AM. The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of the law.
- The Election Commission will be meeting on **Wednesday, October 8, 2025 at 9:00AM** to approve Election Inspectors for the November 4, 2025 Special Election.
- It is against Election Law to wear any material to the polls that directly or indirectly makes reference to an election, a candidate, or a ballot question.
- If your vehicle has campaign signs it can stay in the polling location parking lot only as long as it takes you to go in and vote, no longer.
- No firearms allowed at polls.

If you have any questions, please contact the Township Clerk at 231-264-6612 x110

Or email clerk@MiltonTownshipMI.gov